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17 July 2020 

Dear Parents 

During the week we have welcomed all the new pupils joining Reception in September into school. Miss 

Frank, our new Reception teacher and Mrs Case welcomed the children into small group story time sessions 

outside on the grass. Luckily the weather held fair. It was a good opportunity to come onto the school site 

and begin to get to know Miss Frank. 

Our Year 4 children have begun a series of activities to meet up with each other and Mrs O’Neal and 

prepare properly for a goodbye to the school. Today and yesterday each half of the class met at Ufton 

Court, Ufton Nervet to enjoy some of the activities that had been planned for their residential trip. The 

children had great fun experiencing new challenges, meeting up with their friends again and enjoying the 

Greek banquet.  

Next week Year 4 will be coming into school for one final time, coming in groups of ten to have a final day 

together. I am also pleased that the change in current lockdown guidelines means that we are also able to 

go ahead with our Leavers’ Service. The service will, of course be different in format but does mean that we 

can all come together to give thanks for Year 4 and Mrs O’Neal’s time at the school and wish them well in 

their new adventures. I look forward to meeting our Year 4 families again next week. 

Please find attached to this newsletter some useful information from the Library Service. This year the 

Summer Reading Challenge includes a challenge for adults. Information is included in the flyer attached. 

During Lockdown there has been concern about  the amount of time our children are spending online.  This 

has been an essential tool to deliver remote learning and has many benefits. The BBC have put some 

excellent resources together to help you find out more about how to help and protect your children as well 

as help your child use technology safely and confidently. Follow the link: 

https://www.bbc.com/ownit/about-us/what-is-own-it 

Today, I have sent out separately the information on the full re-opening of the school in September. As a 

school we are excited at the prospect of a sense of normality in the Autumn Term whilst recognising there 

is a lot of preparation to do to ensure we are putting the protective measures in place. The information and 

risk assessment are there to give you the practical information you need for the start of term and explain 

the measures we are putting in place. Please contact the office if there are any queries. 

Kind regards, 

 

https://www.bbc.com/ownit/about-us/what-is-own-it
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Collective Worship with 

Reverend Sally 

Mon 20 July at 11am 

Reception Farewell Tues 21 at 3pm 

Year 1 Farewell Mon 20 at 4pm 

Year 2 Farewell Tues 21 at 10.30am 

Year 3 Farewell Tues 21 at 4pm 


